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          10th July 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Please find attached a copy of the Caterlink menu for the Autumn term, 

starting on Tuesday 3rd September 2019. May we remind you that a jacket 

potato option is also available each daily. 
 

If your child is in Y3, Y4 or Y5 and has not yet tried the home cooked meals 

prepared freshly every day, please see the letter attached with details of how 

to pay. Caterlink operate a system similar to Parent Pay and you may just top up 

your child’s account by £10.00. A dinner and a pudding costs £2.30 per day. 

 

Please also find attached an allergy form to complete should it be applicable to 

your child. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs J Sherlock 

Headteacher 
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